
September 27, 2023 

VIA E-FILING 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

RE: Docket Number UT-230701 - Tariff Revision - Consolidated Communications of 
Washington Company, LLC - WN U-1, Convenience Fee Increase 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Enclosed for filing, Consolidated Communications of Washington Company, LLC d/b/a Consolidated 
Communications respectfully submits the following revised tariff sheet with a proposed effective date of 
November 1, 2023 in lieu of the original proposed effective date of October 1, 2023. 

Section 2, Third Revised Sheet 34 

The purpose of this filing is to increase the Convenience Fee by $2.95. 

Please contact me at the number below or Carrie Patterson at carrie.patterson@consolidated.com 
with any questions or concerns regarding this filing. 

Sincerely, 

Kevin J. Kastor 
Sr. Director - Government Affairs 
P: 936.788.7420 
kevin.kastor@consolidated.com 
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